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Atlanta Partner Marilyn Fish was quoted at length Oct. 14 by HR Dive on new guidance published by

the U.S. Department of Labor’s Office of Federal Contract Compliance Programs (OFCCP)

implementing President Donald Trump’s executive order prohibiting federal contractors from

promoting “race or sex stereotyping or scapegoating” within workplace diversity and inclusion

training programs. The administration’s terminology, specifically its use of the terms “sex or race

stereotyping or scapegoating,” and reference to white privilege, is “unusual,” Fish noted, given that

these concepts “are not typically found in non-discrimination law.” Still, she said, contractors should

continue with their scheduled D&I training programs, but be sure to explore the concepts covered in

such programs “at a high level” to determine compliance with the new executive order. “Although

the executive order causes some contractors to be concerned, I think that you can’t lose sight of the

fact of the importance of continuing to advocate for a very strong training program for non-

discrimination,” she said.
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This material is not comprehensive, is for informational purposes only, and is not legal advice. Your use or receipt

of this material does not create an attorney-client relationship between us. If you require legal advice, you should

consult an attorney regarding your particular circumstances. The choice of a lawyer is an important decision and

should not be based solely upon advertisements. This material may be “Attorney Advertising” under the ethics and

professional rules of certain jurisdictions. For advertising purposes, St. Louis, Missouri, is designated BCLP’s

principal office and Kathrine Dixon (kathrine.dixon@bclplaw.com) as the responsible attorney.
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